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Are you interested in pursuing a graduate degree in clinical psychology? If
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In this guide, you'll find:

Profiles of over 300 graduate programs in clinical psychology

In-depth interviews with current students and alumni

Tips on how to choose the right program for you
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Advice on how to apply to graduate school

Information on the job market for clinical psychologists

Whether you're just starting to think about graduate school or you're
already in the application process, the 2024 Insider Guide To Graduate
Programs In Clinical And Psychology is an essential resource. Free
Download your copy today!

What is Clinical Psychology?

Clinical psychology is the branch of psychology that focuses on the
assessment, diagnosis, and treatment of mental illness. Clinical
psychologists work with individuals, families, and groups to help them cope
with a wide range of mental health issues, including:

Anxiety disFree Downloads

Depression

Eating disFree Downloads

Personality disFree Downloads

Substance abuse

Trauma

Clinical psychologists use a variety of therapeutic techniques to help their
clients, including:

Cognitive-behavioral therapy

Dialectical behavior therapy



Family therapy

Group therapy

Psychodynamic therapy

Clinical psychologists typically work in private practice, hospitals, clinics, or
schools. They may also work in research or teaching positions.

How to Become a Clinical Psychologist

To become a clinical psychologist, you will need to earn a doctorate in
clinical psychology (Psy.D. or Ph.D.). The Psy.D. is a professional degree
that prepares you for clinical practice, while the Ph.D. is a research degree
that prepares you for a career in research or teaching. Both degrees
typically take 5-7 years to complete.

In addition to earning a doctorate, you will also need to complete a one-
year internship and two years of post-doctoral supervision. Once you have
completed all of these requirements, you will be eligible to become licensed
as a clinical psychologist.

The Job Outlook for Clinical Psychologists

The job outlook for clinical psychologists is expected to be good over the
next few years. The demand for mental health services is growing as more
and more people seek help for mental health issues. Clinical psychologists
are also in high demand in research and teaching positions.

The median annual salary for clinical psychologists is $79,820. The top
10% of earners make more than $129,830 per year.



Is Clinical Psychology Right for You?

If you are interested in helping others, have a strong interest in mental
health, and are willing to commit to a long and challenging education, then
clinical psychology may be the right career for you.

To learn more about graduate programs in clinical psychology, Free
Download your copy of the 2024 Insider Guide To Graduate Programs In
Clinical And Psychology today!

Free Download Your Copy Today!

The 2024 Insider Guide To Graduate Programs In Clinical And Psychology
is available now for just $29.95. Free Download your copy today and start
planning your future in clinical psychology!
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